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September 7, 1994
Mr. Larry Robbins ' RECEIVED

Colorado 0il & Gas Conservation Commission
1580 Logan Street, Suite 380 SEP - 9 1994
Denver, Colorado 80203

COLO. OIL & GAS CONS. COMM.
Dear Mr. Robbins:

Further to our letter of June 14, 1994, we wish to advise your
office that the following well sites were restored and cleaned-up
prior to September 1, 1994, as agreed in said letter of 6-14-94:

1) UPRR-KOEPKE #33-5 NWSE 5-4S-59W (ARAPAHOE CTY, COLO.)

2) UPRR-PRICE #12-27 SWNW 27-3S-59W (ADAMS CTY, COLO.)

3) UPRR-LINNEBUR # 32-29 SWNE 29-3S-59W (ADAMS CTY, COLO.)

Should have any questions concerning the above wells,do not

hesitate to contact the undersigned at the above given address or
by telephone (713) 629-9550

Sincerely yours,

b/ . t/—l-'(-" C' )Ld'l--vl.- lf-':- "\.{,{xg.u
AJ 3teve Chamberlain
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